
We need your help! The Oxford Primary School is collecting Box Tops. 
Twice a year, General Mills sends the school a check based on the 
number of Box Tops we submit. Last year, Oxford Primary received 
$1,197.90 (that’s 11,979 Box Tops!) Our goal this year is $2000.00. 
With your help we can get there. Please cut out the Box Tops and send 
them in. Every Box Top counts. All money raised helps offset the rising 
costs of field trips, assemblies and other activities that help student 
learning throughout the year. The first submission of Box Tops to 
General Mills is November 1st

 

 so please send in those Box Tops! 

 


